
 

Compassion       Honesty       Respect       Inclusion    Safety      Trust 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

January 2021 Newsletter  

Corpus Christi Primary Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I would like to thank you for the support shown as we start this new school term and 
New Year. This is certainly not the way any of us wanted to begin 2021 and it is most 
certainly not what we as a team would want for our children and families. I am sure we 
all agree that children are better off in school with their friends and teachers, however, 
we will continue to do our best during these very difficult circumstances and hope that 
all children can return to school as soon as possible. 
 
I am glad to be back now and ask that you please continue to make contact if you have 
any questions, concerns or suggestions. I appreciate that home learning brings many 
challenges and I am grateful for your patience. My first priority this week has been to 
check in with each class on Teams and speak with the children. I have two classes left to 
meet with this week, P1 today at 2pm and P3/4 tomorrow at 2pm, and I am very much 
looking forward to this. The children have been amazing as always, as have the staff!  
 
Below is a link to our Parent/Child Digital/Home Learning Guidance on our current 
approach to digital/home learning, which I hope will be of some support.  
 
 
                           https://sway.office.com/a4yg2XQNriaj8gkl?ref=Link 

 

Changes to NL Virtual Classroom  
  
Some children have already been using the NL Virtual Classroom, however, you will 
notice in the guidance that the location of this is changing from Monday 25th January. 
Details on how to access the Virtual Classroom from Monday can be found within the 
guidance above. To further support with this change, Miss Wallace has created another 
video tutorial which can be accessed by clicking the link below.  
 
                                           https://vimeo.com/502777740 

All details on how to access digital learning, including all our video tutorials, can be 
found on our school blog newsfeed:  
 
                                 https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/corpuschristi/ 
 
Our blog can also be accessed through a Google search of Corpus Christi Primary 
Calderbank.  
 
 
Again, please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any resources, any digital 
support or any other advice or support. Please keep in touch! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mary McCreery 

Head Teacher 

Head Teacher: Mrs. M. McCreery 

                                    Crowwood Cres,  

Calderbank, ML6 9TA 

                                                              Tel 01236 794843 

ht@corpuschristi .n -lanark.sch.uk 

 

 Diary Dates  

Mid-Term Break –  
Monday 8th Feb and 
Tuesday 9th Feb 
2021 
 
 
In-Service – 
Wednesday 10th 
Feb 2021 
 
 
Spring Break – 
Thursday 1st April 
to Friday 16th April 
2021 
 
 
Good Friday – 2nd 
April 2021 
 
 
Easter Sunday – 4th 
April 2021 
 
 
Easter Monday – 5th 
April 2021 
 
 
May Day Holiday – 
Monday 3rd May 
2021 
 
 
In-Service Day – 
Thursday 6th May 
2021 
 
 
May Weekend 
Holiday – Friday 
28th May and 
Monday 31st May 
2021 
 
 
Summer Holiday –
school closes 
Thursday 24th June 
2021 at 1pm 
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